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The key development since the last meeting has been the delivery 
of the new vehicle and the completion of the transition to the Easy 
Transport administration of the scheme. 
 
The new vehicle transition went smoothly and overall operation 
has continued with no significant issues. 
 
The major challenge has been that the hairpin bend issue has 
meant that we have not been able to service the top of the island.  
With the interim repairs underway this issue should be resolved 
shortly. 
 
The vehicle will be off the island for a period next week to have 
tonneau cover and reversing spotlights fitted. 
  
 Discussion Items for SIRAC: We have had two requests: 

1 The management of the Kindy made contact through Ian 

Laughton-Smith.  As discussed at last meeting, the 

numbers at Kindy are low and threaten its sustainability 

and so they have requested that we look at whether the 

previous discount for trips to Kindy to transport children 

could be re-instated. 

 

2 To note, some community members have “pre-paid” for a 

number of trips by Karmel so she is able to use the 

community vehicle to carry her shopping home.   

 

Decision items for SIRAC:  None 

 


